
 
 
More information at: 
 ww.ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au or on Facebook @aussiebreadtags 

 

School of the Nativity is proud to support Aussie Bread 

Tags for Wheelchairs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please save your bread tags in the recyclable box 

provided and return to school by:  

Wednesday, 30th June (Week 10). 

 

Bread tags will be recycled right here in South Australia, 

with all funds raised from recycling used to fund the 

supply of wheelchairs in South Africa. 

 

 

 

 

Nativity Values 

Gratitude We are thankful for the everyday items 

we have easy access to. 

Compassion  We show compassion for our 

earth and care for its precious resources. 

Justice We stand up for people who are living 

with less and do what we can to support their needs. 

 


